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EMPLOYEE SUSPENDED FOR VIOLATING COMPANY POLICY 

Activity Date: June 13, 2018  
Web Summary: OIG-WS-2018-326  

  

An Amtrak electrician with the Mechanical department was suspended from 
employment on June 13, 2018 for violating company policy. The employee was initially 
terminated; however, a Public Law Board reduced the penalty of termination to a 
suspension and reinstated the employee without backpay. 
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